
MIAMI BEACH 
OFFICE OF THE CITY MANAGER 

NO. LTC # 159-2022 LETTER TO COMMISSION 

TO: 

FROM: 

DATE: 

Honorable Mayor Dan Gelber and M~r:;í'the City Commission 

Raael. Granado. coy cork /l 
April 22, 2022 

SUBJECT: Motion from the Affordable Housing Advisory Committee 

The purpose of this Letter to Commission is to transmit the following motions passed by 
the Affordable Housing Advisory Committee by a unanimous vote at a meeting held on 
April 19, 2022: 

1. The AHAC requests for the Barclay to remain in the public domain and 
developed for affordable/workforce housing. 

The Committee: 
Commissioner Rosen Gonzalez- Chair 
Matthew Land- Vice-Chair (absent) 
Darin Feldman 
Jeffrey Feldman 
Mohammed Islam 
Barbara Montero 
Jean-Marie Echemendia 

If you have any additional questions, please feel free to see Committee Liaison Marcela 
Rubio. 

REG 


